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Long Beach Transit To Host Community Meeting Regarding Passport Route 

Public Invited to Discuss Restructuring of Route 
 

 

In February 2016, Long Beach Transit (LBT) plans to implement a restructuring of the Passport route, the 
complimentary circulator operating in the downtown Long Beach business districts and along the 
waterfront. The restructuring aims to increase ridership, better connect popular destinations and 
contribute to the success of the local economy.   
 
The community is invited to attend a community meeting hosted by Long Beach Transit regarding the 
restructuring of the route. 
 
WHEN: Saturday, December 5, 2015 10 a.m. – Noon 
 
WHERE: International Elementary School (Auditorium) 700 Locust Avenue, Long Beach, CA 90813 
 
BUS: Take bus routes: Passport, 1, 46, 51, 91, 94, 172, 173 
 
PARKING: On-street Neighborhood Parking 
 
Spanish translation will be available at the meeting. Questions regarding the meeting can be addressed 
by calling Long Beach Transit customer service at (562) 591-2301. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
<Planned New Passport Route Map on Next Page> 
 

 

CONTACT: 

Kevin Lee | Public Information Officer 

Long Beach Transit 

Office: (562) 599-8533 

Mobile: (562) 400-1936 

klee@lbtransit.com 
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About Long Beach Transit 
Long Beach Transit serves over 28.6 million boarding customers in Long Beach, Lakewood and Signal 
Hill—as well as portions of Artesia, Bellflower, Carson, Cerritos, Compton, Hawaiian Gardens, Los 
Alamitos, Norwalk, and Paramount and Seal Beach. Water taxi services via AquaBus and AquaLink are 
available summer through early fall. For more information visit www.lbtransit.com. 
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